
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  w/e Friday 12th May, 2023 

Term Dates 
 

 

School closes for Summer half term on 

Friday 26th May, 2023 
and reopens on  

Monday 5th June, 2023 
 

Click the calendar for all term dates,  

including dates for 2023/2024. 

 

Secret Agent Training  
 

Children in Year 2 will be taking their 
Secret Agent Tests (SATs) next week, 
starting on Monday 15th May, 2023. 

Further information for families has been 
added to Class Dojo. 

 
Good luck to all Secret Agents for their 
missions next week from everyone at 

Holy Family School. 

 

 

 

Well done to all children in Year 6, they 

have been amazing this week.  

We are extremely proud of everyone, they 

have worked incredibly hard throughout the 

year and especially this week. 
 

Well done!!! 

We hope you all have a great weekend! 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, 
Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยินดีต้อนรับ to our weekly newsletter.   

 

NEWSLETTER 

Proposed Nursery Consultation 
 
The consultation for the proposed nursery ends at 
5.00 pm on Friday 12th May, 2023. 
 
There is still time to send us your views, we would be 
very interested to receive any comments.    
Please click the link below to complete the online 
consultation response form. 

https://forms.office.com/e/KdLpW973F8    
 

Full details about the proposed nursery can be  found 
on the website. 
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/proposed-nursery/ 

Sports Events 
 

Sporting events next week include; 
19/5/23 Girls Cricket Event at The RA. 
Further information will be sent to parents. 

 

 

First Holy Communion 
 

This weekend some of our 

children will be receiving their 

First Holy Communion.    

 

We hope all families enjoy this 

special occasion. 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Term-Dates-v131022.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/KdLpW973F8
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/proposed-nursery/


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during the next week. 

Matilda S Freya S  Joe B Edward W 

 Esmae C  Ellen D  

     

     

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional 

activity. 
 

This week’s Attendance Stars 
are 

 
 

Reception Class & Year 6 
 

100% 
 

Congratulations! 

 
PARKING UPDATE! 

 

Please can we keep reminding families 
about the parking complaints. 
 
Please do not park cars on double yellow 
lines, across driveways or grass verges in 
the areas of Holy Family Presbytery, 
Cockerton Green, near the former care 
home Delphine Court and in Prior Street. 
 
We are now aware that the local media 
have become involved and are publishing 
photographs of vehicles parked illegally.   

 

Please help us to maintain 
good relationships with the 
local community, please be 
considerate when parking.  
 
Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Coronation Celebrations 

A gallery featuring some of the photographs from the 

celebrations in school has been added to our website. 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/about-us/gallery/ 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrating  
National Children’s Day  

on Sunday 14th May, 2023 
 

Find out more via this link 
https://www.nationalchildrensdayuk.com/ 

 

Swimming Lessons 
 

From Friday  12th May, 

2023, children in Year 5 will 

start weekly swimming 

lessons. 
 

Further information has 

been sent to Year 5 families 

via Class Dojo.   

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/about-us/gallery/
https://www.nationalchildrensdayuk.com/

